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June 6, 2015

Sylvia Burwell

Secretary

US Dept. of Health and Human Services

200 Independence Avenue

Washington, D.C. 20201

I just sent you an email and got back an automated message with no indication that the message would be forwarded to you or even read by a human being. The message stated what a good job the FDA and other agencies under your control are doing to protect the public. Nothing could be further from the truth. The FDA can't even take the small step of banning the neurotoxins Aspartame and MSG from our food supply.

Two agencies under you, the FDA and the National Eye Institute, have been engaged for many years in promoting and covering up the biggest consumer crime in history. I am talking about eye doctors destroying the vision of our children. You can get an overview of the problem by reading my new Web page www.myopia.org/presentation . 

More detailed information about my previous interaction with both agencies is on www.myopia.org . You have it in your power to end this tragedy. Yes, I know that our government is corrupt from the top on down and that big business is in control, to the detriment of the public. But maybe you have enough of a conscience and courage to take action. The vision of the children of the world is in your hands.

Donald Rehm
President
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